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This is the final addendum for this call for proposals. 
 
Additional answers to questions posed by interested firms have been posted on the 
CEPF website: cepf.net/grants/Pages/Web-Design-and-Development-Consultant.aspx 
 
 

1. At the time of the website launch, CEPF will not have the six newly developed 
innovative knowledge products (documenting models, tools and best practices 
developed under the project, including at least one related to gender 
mainstreaming and at least one related to Indigenous People and conservation). 
However, the website should be designed to have a place for these digital 
assets, which will most likely be documents. 
 

2. All copy for the website will be provided to the developer. 
 
 
 
 
Point of contact 
Further information can be obtained during office hours from  
 
Maren Hozempa, CEPF web manager  
2011 Crystal Drive, Suite 500  
Arlington, VA, 22202 United States  
Tel: 703 341 2726  
Email: mhozempa@cepf.net  
 
and  
 
Julie Shaw, CEPF communications director  
2011 Crystal Drive, Suite 500  
Arlington, VA, 22202 United States  
Tel: 703 341 2457  
Email: jshaw@cepf.net 
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